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SCIENCESCIENCE

REMINDERSREMINDERS

HOMEWORKHOMEWORK

MUSIC AND
SHOW TIME!
MUSIC AND
SHOW TIME!

LITERACY:
We are continuing with our class
novel Charlie and the Chocolate
Factory. When we have finished
the book, we will watch the film
and compare it to the book.

NUMERACY:
We have just begun looking at
place value and will continue
with 3D shape. Please practise
the 2, 4 and 5 times tables with
your child.

Homework is posted on the
school blog on a Monday

and should be returned on a
Thursday.

THE SOLAR SYSTEM
Well done to those who handed in
their solar system model. These
were terrific. We will continue to
look at space travel and Christmas
this term.

PE is on a Monday and Thursday. Please bring
appropriate clothing and footwear.

The whole school will be going to the pantomime on
Tuesday 3rd December.

We have begun learning to play the
recorder and will continue this
throughout the term. We will also
begin our rehearsals for the school
show. If your child has a speaking
part, could you please help them
practise their words at home?


